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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 

 

Mechpro 2.5 Horsepower Air Compressor 
27 Oct 2011                                                                       ACTION - New Zealand recall.      

Problem The air compressor may short circuit and overheat due to a 
manufacturing defect.   
 
Overheating in the compressor motor could lead to a 
potential fire risk. 

Details Mechpro 2.5 horsepower direct drive compressor with 40 
litre air tank, product number MP 2540.  
 
Sold through Repco stores nationwide from December 2009 
to October 2011. 

What to do Stop using the air compressor immediately and ensure that it 
is disconnected from the power supply. 
  
Return it to the place purchased for a full refund. 
 
Please note this recall applies to all units, including 
those previously repaired or exchanged.  
 
Call 0800 645 654 for more information. 

More 
Information 

Consumer website  
 

 

New Zealand Fire Service 
Fire Research & Investigation Unit 

http://www.consumer.org.nz/recalls/view/mechpro-air-compressor?utm_source=rss&utm_medium=recalls

